中華民國駐甘比亞共和國大使館

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF CHINA (TAIWAN)

P.O. Box 916 Banjul, The Gambia West Africa Telephone: (220) 374046 Facsimile: (220) 374055 E-mail: rocemb@qanet.gm

Ref: ROC/80216/825TL Strictly Confidential 16 February 2009

Hon. Teneng Jaiteh Secretary General Office of The President Banjul PAS-179
24/2

Dear Hon. Secretary General,

With reference to the armaments and ammunitions procured by the Gambian Government, I am pleased to inform you that those items, ordered by your esteemed Government, have been checked firstly by Major General Tamba in his last visit to Taiwan, then by the Ministry of Defence in Taiwan. The manufacturer will be ready to make shipment as soon as the total contract sum of US\$3,012,500 is settled.

In view of the fact the said amount has been reserved from our Annual Grant last year, the Embassy, with a view to expediting the process and keeping this in low profile, would like to propose that the amount be divided into four installments, namely US\$900,000, US\$800,000, US\$800,000 and US\$512,500, and then be remitted to the manufacturer through the Embassy accordingly. I would appreciate it very much if you could kindly confirm this proposed arrangement.

While looking forward to your prompt response in this matter, please accept, Hon. Secretary General, my renewed assurances of highest consideration.

Richard R. C. Shih

Ambassador

